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FROM THE. OFFICIAL DESK OF

+ Santa Claus +

To t}le clearest

Merry Christmas! Thank you for your Christmas letter.

[ noticed that you appear on my “nice list” and I am so proud of you.

I have to be very sorry to send you this letter. We were unable to deliver
the gift you wanted in time. Because it has snowed so heavily in this
Christmas that even my elves and Rudolph are surprised.

Once we are ready, I will personally send a special elf to deliver your

present. Please be patient while you wait for your special delivery.

Keep up the goocl behavior!

Lots of love from all of us at the Worlzshop,
Stay joHy and merry
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